
   

BURROWMOOR PRIMARY SCHOOL 

PUBLIC RECORD OF CONFIDENTIAL IEB MEETING 

Thursday 6 May 2021 – 10am 

This is a public record of the decisions made 

 

1. An updated curriculum development timeline would be presented at the next 

meeting.  

 

2. The IEB safeguarding governor, Revd. Andrew Smith, to report at the next IEB the 

outcomes of his safeguarding visit including his check of the school’s single central 

record.   

 

3. A report to be provided at the next IEB giving a breakdown of pupils receiving 

catch-up provision funded by the Catch-up Premium.  

 

4. The Headteacher would provide the IEB with the current picture regarding staffing 

for September 2021 at the next IEB meeting. 

 

5.  The date of the next IEB meeting will be Thursday 10 June 2021. 

 

 

 


